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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Reading Ambassadors have planned an exciting World Book Day for us this year! 

On this special day, children across school will be participating in lots of exciting 
activities to promote reading for pleasure. Children will be sharing their own 
favourite book from home, sharing teachers’ favourite books and learning poems to 
perform. 

Children are invited to ‘make a mask’ to represent their favourite book character.  
There will be a prize for each Key Stage. Children should bring their masks in on the 
day itself. If children bring their masks, they are welcome to dress in their own clothes 
/ costumes.  As always, sensible footwear is essential. (As Y2 have PE in the afternoon, 
please ensure they can participate safely.) 

World book day £1 vouchers will be given out in classes on Thursday 16th February 
as this is the first day they can be used in shops – so if you are quick, you will have 
the best choice of titles.   

It would be fantastic if you could discuss with your child different characters from 
their favourite books. The mask-making possibilities are endless: Fantastic Mr Fox, 
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, Goldilocks, Cinderella, The Gruffalo, Elmer the 
Elephant, Harry Potter etc… Reading different books every evening, in preparation 
would be great! So, get thinking and get reading!  

 

We look forward to seeing your masks! 

Thank you as always for your support. 

 

  

 

 


